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Congratulations to all of the students, staff and parents for their contributions to two wonderful 
performances on October 23 at the State of Illinois Marching Band Championships!!  Our season's 
success was the culmination of discipline, hard work and creativity of MANY people. It was apparent 
that many found our show to be meaningful and the judges did as well.  I’m thrilled that it all came 
together with our best performances of the season. 
  
Thank you to the students for your sacrifice, commitment, love of music and our program.  Your energy 
and intensity appeared throughout the day at ISU. Seeing you perform at the highest level was 
incredible to watch and I’m so grateful to be your teacher. 

Thanks to the marching staff for your continued commitment to our students and our program.  The 
collaboration was inspiring and I thoroughly enjoyed our time in benefit of students and our program.  I 
look forward to maintaining and improving the standard we have set for our program in the future.  I 
know that I speak for everyone in the program in expressing my thanks! 

Last and far from least, our parents came through in every way.  Moving equipment, taking care of 
uniforms, chaperoning, coordinating food, providing all of that support in the stands (even without our 
precious cowbells), participating in fundraisers that allow us to operate at a successful level – THANK 
YOU.  From providing your kids the instruments and private lessons necessary for success, to 
understanding and promoting the value of our program and for encouraging music in your homes - 
thank you. To the HIA officers that have organized and facilitated so much this season - thank you!  
Your genuine support has meant so much to me and the entire program. 

I can’t wait for you to see what we do next because this is going to be a special year!  
                                                             

                                                                                                                        ~Mr. Hile 
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Jazz Ensemble 1/Jazz Combo 1 
Performance at Nellies 

Congratulations to Jazz Ensemble 1 and Jazz Combo 1 
on a fantastic first performance of the school year. A big 
thank you to Cesar Mendoza who came out to perform 
with both ensembles. The students were asked to perform 
more music than they do normally at this time of year and 
they really stepped up to deliver a strong performance. 
Check out a song from the performance: Intersecting 
Lines 

Marching Season Superlatives Snapshot! 
Students voted for the following awards presented at the Marching 

Party on 10/26: 

Honorary Freshman | Elliot Kaminsky 
Freshiest Freshman | Alyssa Mammen 
Best Hair | Mr. C 
Spaz Award | Tobias Martinez 
Biggest Flirt | Grant Fuller 
Most Excuses | The Drum Majors 
The Spirit Award | Bill Waltz 
Best Marcher | Ferhat Abat 

Most Improved Marcher | Grace Fuller 
Most Improved Musician | Ben Tanquary 
Outstanding Newcomer | Grace Fuller 
Most Improved Section | Saxophones 
Improved Color Guard | Annabelle Temple 
Outstanding Color Guard | Erin Wesley 
Most Improved Leader  | Brennan Whalen 
Best Leader | David Balut 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VcwMe03476EYzrPX1ucXfDVz6kz4qf0m/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VcwMe03476EYzrPX1ucXfDVz6kz4qf0m/view?usp=sharing
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Hersey Band to ILMEA District 7! 

More than 630 students from 65 schools in northeastern Illinois auditioned for 150 spots through via 
submissions at the beginning of October. Of all students that auditioned, Hersey placed 9 of the 10 jazz 
students that auditioned into a District Jazz Band  and 13 of the 17 students that auditioned for the 
Concert Band/Orchestra Winds/Percussion, for a total of 22 band placements in the IMEA District VII 
Ensembles. Students prepared this material on their own outside of class, and their impressive results 
are a great reflection of their commitment to music. 

The District VII wind and percussion students will perform at a concert on Nov. 6 at either Creekside 
Middle School or Libertyville High School. The jazz students will perform on Nov. 20 at Glenbrook North 
High School.  More details have been distributed to students via email. 

Senior Band 
Ferhat Abat - Horn 
Elizabeth Berk - Clarinet 
Nina Dimitrijevic - Flute 
Lucas Miller - Horn 
Bethany Reed - Percussion 
Charlie Schmidt - Percussion 
Colin Stanhope - Trumpet 
Annabelle Temple - Clarinet 
Aiden Temple - Percussion 

Senior Orchestra 
David Balut - Trumpet 
Abi Beck - Oboe 
Ryan Faley - Bassoon 
Katie Siegel - Horn 

Jazz Combo 
Zhivko Zhekov - Alto Sax 

Jazz Band 1 
David Balut - Trumpet 
Tyler Graf - Drumset 
Colin Stanhope - Trumpet 

Jazz Band 2 
Adam Blendermann - Bass 

Jazz Band 3  
Luke Fuller - Trombone 
Michael Orszulak - Alto Sax 

Jazz Band 4 
Armando Celaya - Alto Sax 
Jake Podvrsan - Trombone 
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As a band, we will once again participate in this mission.  This annual event is a great way for us to 
give back to our community, just in time for Thanksgiving.  The food baskets have already been 
promised to Hersey families in need.  Please consider helping us support this cause. 
  
Band members will be shopping for the food and preparing the food boxes on Sunday, Nov. 14 from 
10am-2pm.  We will need some students to help shop and then another shift to prepare boxes in the 
band room at 1pm.  The students will bring letters home with a form to indicate if they will be helping 
shop and if you are able to commit to a monetary donation.  Please return your forms by Wednesday, 
Nov. 10th.  It is imperative that we know ahead of time who will be helping shop and who will be 
contributing to food basket costs - a signup list will be distributed in class.  Thank you for your 
generosity! 

Jazz Night Club Concert 
One of the highlights of our year is this concert to be held 
on Monday, November 22 in Hersey’s Black Box 
Theatre.  Jazz 1, Jazz 2 and both Jazz Combos will 
perform this evening.  In addition, we will feature a guest 
artist on the concert: Bonzo Squad.  The Black Box is 
decorated and set up with round tables.  Drinks and 
snacks are served throughout the evening.   Please plan 
to attend.  This will be a great treat – don’t miss it.  
Please note that the concert will begin at 7:00PM (we are 
returning to this start time this year).   

Symphonic Band Evening 
Rehearsals 

Symphonic Band will start our 
traditional Wednesday night rehearsals 
on Wednesday, November 3rd. Please 
make sure you check the band google 
calendar for all of our Wednesday 
rehearsal dates and times.  

Our annual Holiday concerts will be held on Sunday, December 5. There 
are two concerts – 1pm and 3pm.  This concert will feature many small 
ensembles and our large ensembles, as well.  In addition, incoming 8th 
graders will also perform on the finale of each concert.  More information 
and ticket order forms will be distributed soon. START PLANNING FOR 
THE SECTION GIFT GIVING EVENT BETWEEN THE CONCERTS!!!  
Also, please plan for students to stay after the 2nd concert to take pictures 
for the yearbook.  This usually takes about 30 minutes.  These concerts 
sell out each year, so return your order forms quickly. 



Page 5

What can I say?  Hersey Marching Season was a great success!  Watching the band perform was an exciting 
experience that I hope all parents were able to participate in at some point.  The performance and 4th place 
finish at ISU was one that all band members should be proud to have participated in, and one that they 
should realize demonstrates all the hard work throughout the Summer and Fall does pay off.  I, for one, look 
forward to many great performances throughout the year from this group of students and am eager to see 
what can be accomplished next year.  Kudos to Mr. Hile, as well, for a very successful first Marching Band 
Season at Hersey! 

Additionally, I would like to thank all the parents who supported this group.  Numerous volunteers have 
donated significant amounts of their time and effort, starting way back in Band Camp and continuing all the 
way to the band’s return to Hersey after their final performance at ISU.  These individuals should feel proud 
in the knowledge that they contributed to the success of Hersey’s Marching Band! 

I hope all the students who participated in the marching band program were able to enjoy the end of season 
Marching Band Party.  Thanks to the Kim and Mark Fuller for coordinating the event and to the HIA board 
members for supporting this event by serving and assisting with set-up.  There was plenty of pizza, 
beverages, and snacks.  I would also like to thank everyone who donated beverages and/or chips for this 
event. 

We have wrapped up another successful Lou Malnati’s fundraiser and are now offering the annual 
cheesecake fundraiser.  This fundraiser was not run last year due to Covid-19, but we are happy to bring this 
fundraiser back this year.  All cheesecakes ordered will be available for pickup prior to Thanksgiving Break, 
so if you are looking for something to bring to any Thanksgiving celebration, think “Cheesecake”! 
Moving forward into the concert season, we are expected to be having “in-person” concerts.  Many of these 
concerts are “ticket” events, so look for flyers to indicate the opportunity to purchase tickets for friends and 
family.  Also remember that “Sponsorship” of the band includes admission for immediate family (parents & 
children) to all band performances (including CICBF). 

The In Good Taste (IGT) event will be held virtually again this year.  Dorris and Melissa are actively working 
with a group of individuals (IGT Planning Committee) to make this event even more successful than in years 
past.  Look for Grand Raffle Tickets to be coming home with students prior to Thanksgiving Break.  Currently 
we have two great grand raffle items: a one week beach vacation condo rental, and new Weber Grill.  
However, they are looking to take it to another level with additional prize donations, such as adding Theater 
Tickets or Chicago Sports Team Tickets.  They will be grateful to anyone who could provide these options 
and any other items for the silent auction.  Please contact Dorris doris@uncbusiness.net or Melissa  
melissadimitrijevic@yahoo.com if you can provide any of these items.  

Mark your calendars for our next meeting on Monday, November 15th.  We look forward to seeing you at the 
meeting. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions, comments, or ideas for the HIA board, please feel free to reach 
out to me at hia.boardpresident@gmail.com. 

Message from the President  
Mark Kaiser 
hia.boardpresident@gmail.com 

mailto:doris@uncbusiness.net
mailto:melissadimitrijevic@yahoo.com
mailto:hia.boardpresident@gmail.com
mailto:hia.boardpresident@gmail.com


UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES

NOVEMBER DECEMBER

3rd: First Wednesday PM Symphonic Rehearsal
6-7:30pm

5th: Holiday Concerts: 1 and 3pm

3rd: Scrip Orders Due 16th: MOD Pizza Dine and Share: All Day

4th: Cheesecake Orders Due 18th-Jan. 3rd:  Winter Break

5th: Panera Dine and Share Fundraiser: All day

6th: ILMEA Dist 7 Music Festival(select students): 
1-5pm

10th: Food Drive Forms Due

15th: HIA General Meeting/Small Ensemble Recital  
7:30pm

18th: Cheesecake Pick Up: 4:30-6pm

20th: ILMEA Dist 7 Jazz Festival (select students): 
1-5pm

22nd: Jazz Night Club Concert - Jazz 1 and 2
7:00 pm

30th: Small Ensemble Holiday Concert Dress 
Rehearsal  6:30-7:30pm

Page 6

Congratulations on an amazing season to both the guard and the band as 
a whole!  With 13 members, 8 of which never had done a competitive fall 
season before, the guard really stepped up to the challenge of executing at 
the highest level Hersey has seen in many years. We are extremely proud 
of them and all they accomplished this season, and we are looking forward 
to carrying this momentum into our competitive winter season!  

Auditions for Winter Guard will be Monday, 11/8 & Thursday, 11/11 in the 
fieldhouse. We are still waiting on times from the administration, but it will 
be later in the evening.  Keep an eye on our social media for updates. If 
you have any questions, please email the Guard Director, Sara Reich 
at herseyguard@gmail.com 

mailto:herseyguard@gmail.com
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What a season it has been for the Marching Huskies! Grand Champions at NIU, Grand Champions at 
Downers Grove South, and first place in 4A and 4th place overall at the Illinois State Marching Band 
Championships. All the hard work that Mr. Hile, the rest of the marching band staff, and the students have 
been putting in since July definitely paid off. Although we didn’t have cocoons for the whole band, the show 
was incredibly positive and powerful and we are so proud of the students! They say it takes a village to raise a 
child, but it takes a metropolis to run a successful marching band. There are so many committees that have 
been running non-stop since the summer, and I want to make sure to thank them, and the committee heads, 
for all their work:

Chaperones - Julie Siegel
Stephanie Bright, Martha Conlon, Jennifer Faley, Mel Leidy, Amy Reed, Jen and Pete Schmidt, Julie Siegel, 
Jenny Stanhope, Karrie Tansor-Graf, Maureen Temple

Chew Crew - Rebecca Wilhelm & Caroline Kuhl
Janelle Brown, Jody Ernst, Sarah Harte, Anita and Sascha Illy, Theresa Nishimura

Cookie Bakers - Soha Barakat
Stephanie Bright, Katherine Buller, Tim Downing, Angela Dudas, Carol Kelm, Noriko Martinez, Amy Slowinske, 
Cathy Waltz

End of Season Party - Kim Fuller
Soha Barakat, Carla Cunningham, Tina DeAragon, James Derbick, Jennifer Faley, Linda Fiorenza, Karrie 
Graf, Kim Hagen, Jennifer Hasche, Lyn Hennessey, Kathy Nikolai, Theresa Nishimura, Madelyn Olsen, Aneta 
Orszulak, Chan And Tina Park, Maureen Podvrsan, Katie Stegman, Joshua Yoon

Equipment Movers - Mark Fuller
William Bennett, Jennifer Berk, Michael Bigelow, Mark Ewing, Tim Faley, Dave Grabowski, Jay Hasche, Dan 
Jeon, Robert Kanabay, Kate Kanabay, David Kuhl, Eric Nikolai, Paul Nishimura, Jeff Oremland, Chris Piagari, 
Kevin Reed, Bill Schroeder, Mike Slowinske, Joe Stanhope, Robert Szymczak, Matt Temple, Chris and Kristi 
Whalen, Tony Wilhelm

Football Games
Hydration - Darleen Carl-Beck, Melissa Dimitrijevic, Melanie Leidy, Noriko Martinez, Julie Siegel, Rebecca 
Wilhelm 

Playoff Football Game/Hot Chocolate 
Pete and Jen Schmidt, Katie Stegman, Amy Reed, Jen Hasche, Marianne McDonough, Darleen Carl-Beck, 
Bill Schroeder, Jim Derbick, Mark Fuller. Jenny Stanhope-thanks for keeping everyone dry! Mark Kaiser and 
Justyna Weirich-thanks for lending us the large coffee makers and coolers. 

A Message from the  

Vice President 

Maureen Temple



3rd Quarter Snack Donations - Heidi Asheim Settersten, Anita Haapapuro, Andrea Hoffman, Jinu Mammen, 
Theresa Nishimura, Bridget Piagari, Katie Stegman, Karrie Tansor-Graf, Justyna Weirich, Weronika Zieba and 
Jim Derbick for donating the cups & serving gloves 

Uniform Monitor/Chaperone -Jenny Stanhope, Jen Schmidt, Jennifer Faley, Amy Reed - Darleen Carl-
Beck, Martha Conlon, Jody Ernst, Jennifer Hasche, Caroline Kuhl, Noriko Martinez, Marianne McDonough, 
Theresa Nishimura, Karrie Tansor-Graf

Prop Construction - John Weirich, Mark Kaiser, and Mark Fuller
Jim Derbick, Mark Ewing, Kim Fuller, Liv Harmening, Jay Hasche, Spencer Hile, Dave Kuhl, Jeff Oremland, Bill 
Schroeder, Joe Stanhope

Rehearsal Hydration - Maureen Temple
Stephanie Bright, Darleen Carl-Beck, James Derbick, Doris Downing, Anita Haapapuro, Scott Hagen, Jennifer 
Hasche, Jaime Homoly, Sascha Illy, Bob Loh, Michelle Olsen, Bridget Piagari, Jen Schmidt, Amy Slowinske, 
Dena Spire, Jenny Tanquary

Truck Drivers - Mark Fuller
Jay Hasche, David Kuhl, Eric Nikolai, Bill Schroeder

*I apologize if I have inadvertently left anyone off this list or misspelled any names. Please know you are 
appreciated!

As we shift to the indoor concert season, we will have more opportunities to volunteer for concert uniform fittings, 
jazz night, cookies by the pound, holiday concert, and much, much more! We specifically are in need of 
someone to be in charge of tickets for concerts, and are still looking for someone to head up the band banquet 
in May. If you are interested, please contact me and I would be happy to get more information for you!

Maureen Temple
hia.vicepresident@gmail.com 
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mailto:hia.vicepresident@gmail.com
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7+E<'5E B,G 
& 7+E<'5E BAC.
14 flavorsً each handmade and preٮslicedِ Ready

for your next holiday party or daily dessertِ
Weighing in at 4 pounds theyٔll be enough to

satisfy your craving for a rich and creamy dessertِ
Best of all they come frozen and will stay fresh for

up to 6 monthsِ 
 

of each cheesecake sale will be applied to your 5ڟ
student account

4:30-6pm

Students had a taste testing and received their cheesecake order forms last Friday. If 
your student did not receive an order form please let Mr. Hile know. 

Please note that order pick up time on Nov. 18th has changed to 4:30-6pm
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In Good Taste will once again be held in a virtual format this year.  It will still have the great 
music, wine tasting, silent auction and grand raffle that we have all come to enjoy and more!  
Please mark your calendars for Saturday, February 12!


We are looking for donations for the raffle and silent auction.  If you or someone you know 
has Chicago sports team tickets, memorabilia, theatre tickets, museum passes, gift cards, 
etc., we would love to hear from you!  Contributions do not need to be large enough to stand 
alone, we can combine them with other items to make great packages for our auction.  If 
you'd like to donate items, please send an email to: 


Doris Downing at doris@uncbusiness.net or 

Melissa Dimitrijevic at  melissadimitrijevic@yahoo.com


IN GOOD TASTE

Start your holiday shopping with Scrip and raise money for the band and 
your student! 

Numerous gift cards to choose from for your holiday gifts and stocking 
stuffers. 

See page 13 in this newsletter for more details! 

https://shop.shopwithscrip.com/

mailto:doris@uncbusiness.net
mailto:melissadimitrijevic@yahoo.com
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DINE AND SHARE  
FUNDRAISER 
Friday, Nov. 5th

 

               HELP SUPPORT 
 

Hersey Instrumental Association 
 

 
 

   
 

Order online at panerabread.com and enter promo code PRFUND at checkout.   

You can also bring this flyer or show a digital version to the cashier when  

ordering at the café to ensure your organization gets a portion of the proceeds. 
 

 
 

 

Learn more at HamraFundraising.com 
©2021 Panera Bread. All Rights Reserved. 

 

 

 

WHERE   5 W. Rand Rd., Arlington IL 

WHEN   Fri, 11/5/21 FROM   Open - Close 

WE¯RE COMMITTED TO YOUR SAFETY. 
We offer a variety of ordering options, so you can support the cause in whichever way  

you feel most comfortable. Services vary by café. 

 

*Gift card purchases, catering, kiosk and third party delivery orders are excluded and will not count toward the even t.   
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2021-2022 HeUVe\ BaQd SSRQVRUVhLS PURgUaP

EYHU\ \HaU WKH HHUVH\ IQVWUXPHQWaO AVVRFLaWLRQ (HIA) UaLVHV IXQGV WR SURYLGH VFKROaUVKLSV, VSRQVRU
OHaUQLQJ RSSRUWXQLWLHV, KRVW IaPLO\ aQG VWXGHQW VRFLaO HYHQWV, SXUFKaVH QHHGHG HTXLSPHQW, aQG IXQG
EaQG SURJUaPV. WH LQYLWH \RX WR VXSSRUW WKH EaQG E\ EHFRPLQJ a VSRQVRU. SSRQVRUVKLS LV RSHQ WR WKH
HQWLUH HHUVH\ FRPPXQLW\ - SaUHQWV, JUaQGSaUHQWV, aOXPV, aQG IULHQGV RI WKH SURJUaP!

NaPH: __________________________________________________________________________
(POHaVH SULQW \RXU QaPH aV \RX ZRXOG OLNH LW WR aSSHaU LQ RXU WKaQN \RX OLVW.)

E-PaLO: _______________________________________PKRQH NXPEHU: ______________________

SWXGHQW¶V NaPH(V):  ________________________________________________________________

LHYHO RI SSRQVRUVKLS aQG APRXQW: GROG  $_______________ POaWLQXP $_______________

GROd LeYeO SSRQVRUVhLS:  US WR $199
IQFOXGHV aGPLVVLRQ IRU LPPHGLaWH IaPLO\ (SaUHQWV & FKLOGUHQ) WR aOO EaQG SHUIRUPaQFHV LQFOXGLQJ CICBF.

POaWLQXP LeYeO SSRQVRUVhLS: $200 aQd XS
IQFOXGHV GROG LHYHO SSRQVRUVKLS EHQHILWV SOXV a ò SaJH aG LQ WKH 2021 CICBF SURJUaP aQG IXOILOOPHQW RI
WKH CICBF VWXGHQW aG VaOH UHTXLUHPHQW. TKH FHVWLYaO CRPPLWWHH ZLOO FRQWaFW WKH VSRQVRU UHJaUGLQJ WKHLU aG.
II PRUH WKaQ RQH VWXGHQW LV GHVLJQaWHG aERYH, RQe VWXGHQW ZLOO IXOILOO WKH aG UHTXLUHPHQW IRU HYHU\ $200
GRQaWLRQ.  POaWLQXP SSRQVRUV aOVR Pa\ HLWKHU (SOeaVe chRRVe RQe):

DHVLJQaWH a VWXGHQW WR UHFHLYH 20% RI WKH VSRQVRUVKLS aPRXQW LQ WKHLU EaQG aFFRXQW.  (II PRUH WKaQ
RQH VWXGHQW LV GHVLJQaWHG, 20% RI WKH GRQaWLRQ ZLOO EH VSOLW EHWZHHQ WKHLU aFFRXQWV)

GLYH 20% RI WKH VSRQVRUVKLS aPRXQW WR WKH HIA OSSRUWXQLW\ FXQG WR SURYLGH VFKROaUVKLSV aQG
RWKHU VXSSRUW WR PHPEHUV RI WKH HHUVH\ BaQG ZKR QHHG aVVLVWaQFH.

POHaVH PaLO WKLV IRUP ZLWK a FKHFN PaGH Sa\aEOH WR HIA WR:

HIA SSRQVRUVhiS DUiYe
c/R SSeQceU HiOe

JRhQ HeUVe\ High SchRRO
1900 E. ThRPaV SW.

AUOiQgWRQ HeighWV, IL 60004

CRQILUPaWLRQ RI \RXU GRQaWLRQ ZLOO EH H-PaLOHG WR \RX.  II \RX KaYH aQ\ TXHVWLRQV, SOHaVH FRQWaFW JRhQ
WeLULch aW hLa.SURMecWchaLU@gPaLO.cRP.

ThaQN \RX YeU\ PXch fRU \RXU VXSSRUW Rf Whe HeUVe\ BaQd SURgUaP!  Be VXUe WR fROORZ XV RQ
VRcLaO PedLa - @HeUVe\BaQd RQ TZLWWeU aQd HeUVe\ IQVWUXPeQWaO AVVRcLaWLRQ RQ FacebRRN!

THANK YOU!
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The Scrip Gift Card Fundraiser is a program where you can buy gift cards at face value from 
Scrip and a rebate from the gift card of 1.5% to 30%, depending on the retailer, goes directly to 
HIA. HIA then splits the fundraising rebates between your student account (80%) and HIA general 
fund (20%)! You can use $$$ from your student account to pay for anything like band fees, private 
lesson fees, etc. An easy way to earn money by purchasing gift cards for stores you shop everyday! 

How Do I place my order? 

• Create an account - www.ShopWithScrip.com and select "How to Enroll" and/or download the 
Raise Right app on your phone 

• Select "Join a Program" and enter the HIA Code sent in the email with this newsletter 
• After creating your account, you can login and place orders using Shop Tab, Express Order or 

Shopping Lists. If you are an existing member and have reloadable gift cards you can reload 
these as well. 

• NEW APP EXCLUSIVE:  You now have the option to get physical gift cards from hundreds of top-
selling brands sent right to you with the new ship to home feature—available only in our mobile 
app, RaiseRight™  Visit the website for more information:  

https://shop.shopwithscrip.com/About/WhatsNew/2020/October/30170/ship-to-home 

Link your bank account 
• $0.15 fee on each transaction 
• To get set up, go to your Dashboard > Payment and follow the instructions to enroll by 

either instantly linking your bank account or entering your bank information manually 
(manually entering your information will take 1 - 2 business days to process). 

Pay with your credit card 
• Visa, Mastercard, and Discover are accepted 
• You can choose to save the card to your account for future purchases 
• 2.6% fee on each transaction 
• Start shopping on our RaiseRight mobile app or at ShopWithScrip.com. At checkout, 

simply add your credit card information or select your saved card. 

November Orders for physical gift cards are due Wednesday, November 
3rd and gift cards will be delivered Wednesday, November 10th. 

To Pay by Check: Place your order by Nov. 3rd online in your account. When 
you check out: go to cart, under “Select Your Payment Type” choose: check 

(given to your coordinator) and place check in envelope marked with Scrip and 
your name in Mr. Hile’s lock box in his office. See instructions below for setting 

up your account. 
You can continue to order e-gift cards online and pay online if you prefer. 

Please contact Theresa Nishimura at theresa.nishimura@gmail.com with any 
questions.

http://www.shopwithscrip.com/
https://herseyband.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=43323155028e2d4dfb47bf89c&id=14c928c6d9&e=b4ff118d5a
https://herseyband.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=43323155028e2d4dfb47bf89c&id=f78a387e70&e=b4ff118d5a
mailto:theresa.nishimura@gmail.com
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Attention Hersey Band Families – Do you shop at Amazon?  Do you know that 
you can designate a portion of your Amazon purchase price to benefit Hersey 
Instrumental Association by using AmazonSmile every time you shop? 

What is AmazonSmile?  

AmazonSmile is a simple and automatic way for you to support Hersey Instrumental 
Association every time you shop, at no cost to you. When you shop at smile.amazon.com, \RX¶OO 
find the exact same low prices, vast selection and convenient shopping experience as 
Amazon.com, with the added bonus that Amazon will donate a portion of the purchase price to 
Hersey Instrumental Association. 

How do I shop at AmazonSmile?  

To shop at AmazonSmile simply go to smile.amazon.com from the web browser on your 
computer or mobile device. You may also want to add a bookmark to smile.amazon.com to make 
it even easier to return and start your shopping at AmazonSmile.  

Which products on AmazonSmile are eligible for charitable donations?  

Tens of millions of products on AmazonSmile are eligible for donations. You will see eligible 
SURdXcWV PaUked ³EOigibOe fRU APa]RQSPiOe dRQaWiRQ´ RQ WheiU SURdXcW deWaiO SageV.  

Can I use my existing Amazon.com account on AmazonSmile?  

Yes, you use the same account on Amazon.com and AmazonSmile. Your shopping cart, Wish 
List, wedding or baby registry, and other account settings are also the same.  

How do I select Hersey Instrumental Association to support when shopping on 
AmazonSmile?  

On your first visit to AmazonSmile (smile.amazon.com), you need to select Hersey 
Instrumental Assn Inc. to receive donations from eligible purchases before you begin shopping. 
Amazon will remember your selection, and then every eligible purchase you make at 
smile.amazon.com will result in a donation.  

How much of my purchase does Amazon donate?  

The AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price from your eligible 
AmazonSmile purchases.  From time to time, Amazon may offer special, limited time 
promotions that increase the donation amount on one or more products or services. 

How can I learn more about AmazonSmile?  

Please see complete AmazonSmile program details.  



 

TENTATIVE 2021-2022 Band Calendar 
*These dates may change, for the most up-to-date calendar visit herseyband.com/calendar 

and subscribe to the google calendar 
Highlighted dates are changes to previous calendar 

November 
3   First Wednesday PM Symphonic Rehearsal 6-7:30pm  
6   ILMEA Dist 7 Music Festival(select students) 1-5pm  
15   HIA General Meeting/Small Ensemble Recital  7:30pm   
20   ILMEA Dist. 7 Jazz Festival (select students) 1-5pm 
22 (Mon)  Jazz Night Club Concert - Jazz 1 and 2 7:00 pm 
30(Tues)  Small Ensemble Holiday Concert Dress Rehearsal  6:30-7:30pm 

December 
3   ALL – Holiday Concert Dress Rehearsal 3:30-6pm  
5(Sun)   Holiday Concert    1 and 3pm 
17   Holiday School Assembly   9:00 am 

January 
4 (Tues)  Class resumes 
5   First Wednesday PM Symphonic Rehearsal 6:30-8:30pm  
21-22   Jazz I & II to Purdue University  
26-29   ILMEA All-State at Peoria (select)  

February 
5   Jazz Ensemble II to New Trier Festival All Day 
12   In Good Taste Adult Fundraiser  7-10 
16   Symphonic Band Festival w BG/WHS  7:30 pm 
22   2nd semester auditions begin 
26   Jazz I to Jazz in the Meadows   All Day/Early Evening 

March  
1   Dist 214 Honors Music Festival  7:30 pm 
    @ Forest View (select) 
5   Percussion to Elk Grove Percussion Festival Morning and/or afternoon 
9   Concert Band Festival @ BGHS  7:30 pm  
12   Jazz 2 and Combos to MUNDELEIN JAZZ FESTIVAL ALL DAY  
18   Spring Break begins 
28   Classes resume 
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April  
6   Symphonic Band Rehearsal   6:30-8:30pm 
7   Dress Rehearsal w/Guest Conductor TBA 7-8:30pm 
8   Chicagoland Band Festival Set-up  PM 
9   Chicagoland Concert Band Festival  All Day/Evening 
   All students AND parents (1 per student) help 
20   Solo and Ensemble Contest at Hersey  4-8:30pm  
25   Spring Jazz Concert    7pm 

May 
1 (Sun)  Spring Music Dept Concert   3PM 
7    Symphonic Band to Superstate  All Day/Evening 
9   Concert Band concert with Thomas feeder schools  7pm 
16   Night of Percussion dress rehearsal 
17 (Tues)  Night of Percussion     
18 (WED)  Graduation 
20   Formal Band Awards Banquet 
23   HIA General Meeting    7:30pm 
27   Last Day of School 
30   Memorial Day Parade (?) 
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HIA Executive Board 

President: Mark Kaiser 
Vice-President: Maureen Temple 

Treasurer: David Waltz 
Project Chair: John Weirich 

Corresponding Secretary: Jen Schmidt 
Recording Secretary: Amy Grabowski 

Contact any board member at 
 https://herseyband.com/hia/

https://herseyband.com/hia/

